
https://urstore.ca/tillicum-community-school
TILLICUM GEAR
Pick up in the office!
FAIRWAY CARDS

www.emilypress.com/tillicum
EMILY PRESS LABELS

Tell the cashier at the beginning of your
transaction that your returns should be
donated to Tillicum Elementary!

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

UPCOMING DATES

26 Hilltop Poinsettia PICKUP
Purdy's Orders Due

12 Pro-D Day No School

11 Remembrance Day No School

10 PAC Meeting 6:30pm via Zoom

7 Daylight Savings Clocks Go Back 1 Hr

3 Hilltop Poinsettia Orders Due 9am

NOVEMBEr

parent facebook group
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicumelementaryschoolparentgroup
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Everyone’s favorite chocolate fundraiser is back just in time for
the holidays!! A school wide email will go out after Halloween
but treats can be ordered online until Friday, November 26th! To
register as a supporter of Tillicum School (if you aren’t already
setup), visit:

enter customer number 21761 when prompted. You can then
join the join the group ‘Tillicum Elementary Holiday Sale’ to
browse the fabulous chocolate selection and place your order.

Purdy's Fundraiser

thank you tillicum mall!

UPCOMING FOOD FOR FUN DATES – MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

fundraisers
Ongoing

Thank you to all of the families that supported our first FFF of the year! We are so happy
to be able to offer this fun activity again this year. We have now scheduled all of the FFF's
for the year so mark your calendars!! FFF dates will be December 10th, February 4th,
March 18th, April 29th and June 10th.

Somehow the holidays are right around the corner so the PAC has a couple of holiday
fundraisers to help you celebrate the special people in your life.

Treat yourself or someone special with one of Hilltop’s
beautiful, high quality, locally grown poinsettias or planters
to celebrate the holiday season. Orders can be made via
school cash online using this link:

until Wednesday, November 3rd at 9:00 am. Plants will be
delivered directly to the school and will be available for
pick up before and after school on Friday, November 26th
ONLY. Everyone that places an order will be contacted
directly to make pick-up arrangements on the 26th.

Our friendly neighbours at Tillicum Mall have
agreed to let our families’ park in the parking lot
at the corner of Arena/Maddock and Tillicum Rd
during pickup and drop off as we try and find
creative solutions to our ongoing road safety and
parking issues. As long as families do not park for
longer than an hour, the mall has graciously
agreed to allow use of their parking lot and will
not ticket our vehicles. It's a small step in the
right direction and we are grateful for this
neighbourly gesture! Please be sure to support
the local business within the mall so we can
return the gesture.

HOLIDAY FUNDRAISERS

Hilltop Fundraiser

In an effort to keep Tillicum families
informed of Covid 19 exposures in our
school, the PAC has started a Google
spreadsheet in the Facebook Parent

Group. If your child has tested positive,
please anonymously fill in the

information so we can all stay safe!
https://bit.ly/3kIT7DM

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com

www.fundraising.purdys.com

Lest
we
forget


